

May 15, 2006

Ms. Jean Lupinacci
Director, Commercial & Industrial Branch
ENERGY STAR
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW (6202J)
Washington, DC 20460

Dear Ms. Lupinacci:

With this letter, Wake Technical Community College joins ENERGY STAR®. We are making a fundamental commitment to protect the environment through the continuous improvement of our energy performance. We believe that an organization-wide energy management approach will help us enhance our financial health, increase our value, and aid in preserving the environment for future generations. In partnership with ENERGY STAR, we will specifically:

- Baseline, track, and benchmark our organization's energy performance by using tools such as those offered through ENERGY STAR;
- Develop and implement a plan to reduce energy intensity across our facilities and operations by following the energy management strategy provided through ENERGY STAR; and,
- Educate our staff and the public about our partnership in ENERGY STAR, and highlight our achievements with recognition offered through ENERGY STAR.

We understand that our commitment to assess and improve the energy performance of our organization is supported by the strategic resources and tools offered through ENERGY STAR. In addition, we are aware that ENERGY STAR presents opportunities to be recognized for success. To be eligible for recognition, we will share with EPA our progress and milestone achievements under ENERGY STAR. As a partner, we agree to follow all applicable terms and conditions governing the use of the ENERGY STAR logos, which are registered trade and service marks.

Wake Technical Community College looks forward to our partnership with ENERGY STAR.

Sincerely,

Stephen Scott

President

Wake Technical Community College